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Webber Awarded $301M SL-12 Reconstruction in  
Dallas, TX
 

HOUSTON - May 29, 2020 - Webber, LLC was awarded the reconstruction of 7.4 miles of SL 12 in 
Dallas for $301 million by the Texas Department of Transportation. The project was bid in an A + B 
proposal, considering project cost and schedule. This proposal method helps reduce the time that the 
traffic will be affected by construction while also considering low bid price.   

The contract includes reconstruction of existing Interchanges between State Loop 12, State Spur 482, 
State Highway 114 and 183. The project scope of work involves construction of 32 new bridges, walls 
and concrete pavement, widening of existing main lanes and frontage roads. Additional work includes 
grading, subgrade stabilization, drainage, water, sanitary sewer, flatwork, signals, illumination, ITS, 
signing, pavement markings, landscape and irrigation. 

“Webber is excited to win this project; a project which will allow commuters an easier time navigating 
this area with improved connectivity and the ability to avoid the traffic congestion normally seen here 
during peak traffic times,” said Josh Goyne, President of Webber’s Heavy Civil Division.   

The general project limits run SH 183 from Carl Road to Levee East of the SH 183 Split; Loop 12 from 
1,900 feet South of Shady Grove to Texas Plaza Drive; SH 114 from Loop 12 Bridge to SH 183; and Spur 
482 from SH 114 to the Western Levee. The project is scheduled to last about 48 months, beginning in 
Fall 2020 with substantial completion expected in Fall 2024.  

About Webber, LLC 
 
Founded in 1963, Webber is a leading heavy civil and waterworks construction company and material 
producer dedicated to safely providing intelligent solutions to its clients and community. As a wholly 
owned subsidiary of Ferrovial S.A., an international company based in Madrid, Spain, Webber has access 
to a global network of skilled engineers, best-in-class technology and vast resources. Webber is 
headquartered in Houston, Texas, with regional offices in South, North and Central Texas, as well as 
Fairfax, Virginia and Atlanta, Georgia. Webber was selected by Engineering News-Record as 2018 
Contractor of the Year for the Texas/Louisiana region and has been named a National AGC safety award 
winner for the past six consecutive years.  

For more information, please visit www.wwebber.com.      
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